CITY OF BREWER
ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT

Date: September 17,2019
Dear Eastern Avenue Resident:

As the final piece of the Eastern Avenue Resurfacing project, we will be completing a spray-applied
asphalt fog seal on the shoulders that were not repaved. This work will be occurring during the week of
9/16/19. The application is currently scheduled to be done by All States Asphalt of Windham, Maine on
Thursday (9/19) with an estimated start time of 9 a.m., as long as weather conditions hold and the
Contractor doesn’t have any other unforeseen issues affect their schedule. Please check the City website
(www.brewermaine.gov) for updates to the Contractor’s schedule.

The Contractor has indicated that they should be able to complete this work in one day. The Contractor
will be coning off sections as they go to try to keep motorists from driving through the fresh application.
The Contractor has indicated that the fog seal should take approximately two hours to dry completely,
depending on the weather conditions that day. We ask that you try to avoid driving through the newly

applied fog seal for at least 2 hours or make other arrangements to avoid driving through wet fog seal
areas.

Please note we will only be installing a fog seal application on sections of shoulder that have not been

repaved. If there is new pavement in front of your driveway you will be able to move in and out
unimpeded.

Should you have any questions or concerns feel free to contact Frank Higgins or J eremy Caron at the
City of Brewer Engineering Department at 989-7800.

Sincerely,

City of Brewer Engineering Department
Phone: 989-7800

E-mail: fhiggins@brewermaine.gov or jcaron@brewermaine.gov
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